WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, March 22, 2017
MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 11 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM,      1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM
[bookmark: _GoBack]
· JOB POSTING - There is an outside opening for a Garage Mechanic (#2878221).   See www.gecareers.com for details.  

· OHIO’S NEW WORKPLACE CONCEALED CARRY LAW – Please go to http://www.ohioattorneygeneral.gov/Files/Publications-Files/Publications-for-Law-Enforcement/Concealed-Carry-Publications/Concealed-Carry-Laws-Manual-%28PDF%29 for accurate information regarding how the new law affects you.  

· UNIT SHIFT CHANGE - Employees interested can submit a request until Friday, March, 31 by 5:00PM.  The change itself takes place on April 17.  Forms are in the area.  Contact your steward or committeeman for further info.  

· AMERICAN HEART ASSOCIATION HEART MINI 40 – The two teams of Trey Cooper and Josh Gilkison made over $15,000 for the American Heart Association.  It’s a great cause and their hard work is greatly appreciated.

· AMERICAN RED CROSS MEGA BLITZ 2017 – The Red Cross is installing 1000+ free smoke alarms in Cincinnati area neighborhoods on Saturday, April 29.  Volunteers are needed.  Go to SmokeAlarmsSaveLives.org for info.

· EDUCATOR NEEDED – Brother Greg Pelgen is stepping down from the Educator position, and we are looking for volunteers.  Please contact your steward or committeeman for further information.  Deadline is this Friday, March 24.

· STEWARDS TRAINING – On next Wednesday, March 29, Stewards training will be held in the EHS Conference Room in 700 Basement from 7:30 until lunch.  

· FIRE INSPECTOR LARRY GRAHAM’S RETIREMENT – A party will be held for Inspector Graham this Friday, March 24 at the Fire Inspector’s House from 11:30 until 1:00PM.

· NATIONAL VETERANS WHEELCHAIR GAMES – The games are being held in Cincinnati from July 17 to July 22.  Volunteers and participants are needed.  Go to www.wheelchairgames.org for further information.

· RIGHT TO WORK PETITIONS – Please take a few moments to fill out your name and information to keep our voice heard here in Ohio.  Union members enjoy better pay, safer working conditions and greater benefits.  

· NEW EMPLOYEES – There will be three new general maintenance workers starting next Monday.  

· SPLIT-THE-POT WINNER – Gary Richardson was the winner this week.  He donated his winnings to the American Heart Association.


Respectfully submitted, 

D. Shane Latta, Communicator LL912

To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
